
 

    NOTIFICATION 

23 March 2020 

 

TO :  ALL REGISTERED PROPERTY MANAGERS 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

IS PROPERTY MANAGEMENT AN ESSENTIAL SERVICE? 

Arising from the numerous queries from registrants on whether property 

management is an essential service and thus the providers are duty bound to 

attend to it, the Board had written to the relevant authority to seek further 

clarification on same. 

We attach herewith a letter from KPKT which is self- explanatory, the contents 

of which not only amplifies but enlightens the subject matter.  

Kindly be guided accordingly. 

 


